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Dear Customer: 

As part of the ongoing Antioch Station Parking Expansion Project, modifications will be made along Slatten Ranch Road 
and a very short portion of Hillcrest Avenue that will improve bicycle and pedestrian access to the Antioch BART 
Station. These modifications include: widening the sidewalk, crosswalks and curb ramps along eastbound Slatten 
Ranch Road to become a multi-use path serving both pedestrians and bicyclists, restriping eastbound Slatten Ranch 
Road and modify signaling such that the on-street bike lane is eliminated and a legal right turn can be made from the #2 
lane onto the Highway 4 onramp, and installing new landscaping and signage. 

Construction signs will be posted at least 72 hours prior to the start of this work.  Construction will occur in multiple 
stages to ensure that access to the station will remain available at all times.  

- Stage 1: Relocate existing signs, construct new curb ramps, widen existing sidewalk, and install fencing along
eastbound Slatten Ranch Road between Hillcrest Avenue and the Highway 4 on/off ramps.

- Stage 2: Reconstruct curb ramp, widen crosswalk and install new signal at the Highway 4 on/off ramps and
Slatten ranch Rd intersection.  Widen the existing sidewalk between the Highway 4 on/off ramps and the
existing pathway leading to the Antioch BART Station along the west side of the BART parking lot.

- Stage 3: Modify striping along Slatten Ranch Rd.
- Stage 4: Widen the pathway leading through the island at the southwest corner of the intersection of Slatten

Ranch Rd. and Hillcrest Ave.

Pedestrian and/or vehicular detours are required during each construction stage.  These detours will be clearly marked.  
Please see the attached map showing the pedestrian and truck detour that will be implemented for Stage 1.  Detour 
routes for future stages will be distributed closer to when the work will take place. 

We apologize for this inconvenience and appreciate your patience during this construction. 

During the current COVID-19 pandemic, some BART projects, including Antioch Station Parking Expansion Project, have been 
designated as essential. For this reason, construction activities on the Antioch Station Parking Expansion Project will continue for the 
time being. BART and Contractors will ensure that workers comply with all CDC guidelines including the social distancing 
requirement. BART and Contractors will make adjustments as updates to the current situation are provided.

If you need language assistance services, please call BART’s Transit Information Center at (510)465-2278. 
如需語言援助服務，請致電 BART 公共交通資訊中心，電話號碼為 (510)465-2278. 
통역이 필요하시면, BART 수송 정보 센터 (510) 465-2278로 전화해 주십시오. 
Si necesita servicios de asistencia de idioma, llame al centro de información de tránsito del BART al (510)465-
2278. 
Nếu quý vị cần các dịch vụ trợ giúp ngôn ngữ, xin gọi cho Trung Tâm Thông Tin Chuyên Chở Công Cộng của BART 
tại số (510)465-2278. 
Kung kailangan mo ang tulong ng mga serbisyo ng wika, paki tawagan ang BART Transit Information Center na 
(510)465-2278.
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